
 

 

 

Minicom: 0151 934 4657 

 
 

 
 

 

 

   Chief Executive's Department 
Town Hall 
Lord Street 
Southport 
PR8 1DA 
 

Mr. Mike Swift 
 

Date:   29 July 2010 
Our Ref:  PGF/DW/CS45 
Your Ref: 
 
Please contact: Paul Fraser 
Contact Number: 0151 934 2068 
Fax No:  0151 934 2034 
e-mail: paul.fraser@legal.sefton.gov.uk 

 
 
Dear Mr. Swift, 
 
SOUTHPORT PIER 150 YEAR ANNIVERSARY 
 
I am writing in connection with the question you raised at the Southport Area Committee 
yesterday concerning Southport Pier; and in particular seeking the endorsement of the Area 
Committee to add its congratulations at this historic moment to the restoration project, 
champion continued public use of Southport Pier, endorse the skill of Sefton MBC officers 
present and past, recognise the contemporary business skills enabling the entrepreneurial 
vision to continue and welcome the significant inward investment to Southport from a 
cocktail of funding sources. 
 
As you will be aware, the Area Committee was more than happy to echo the sentiments 
that you raised in your question; and I have been asked to write to you on behalf of the 
Committee, to convey formally its best wishes for the 150 Anniversary event and for all the 
work undertaken by the Trust. 
 
I hope this information is of help to you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul Fraser 
Senior Committee Administrator 
 


